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Mr. Jon Bedingfield
Organization 3721
P.O. Box 5800
Sandia Laboratories
Albuquerque, NM 87115

Reference: Letter to Mr. Gerald L. Thompson, Sandia, from Richard
E. Johnson, NRC, dated July 16, 1980

Dear Mr. Bedingfield:

As of October 7,1980, with the receipt of a package of computer cutput
(the run of Westinghouse plants stored in MATSURV, dated July 11,1979)
from WUTA, we are of the opinion that WUTA has complied with the request
from Sandia transmitted by letter, Thompson to Hanna, dated May 30,
1980. All the edits to MATSURV provided by the three PWR vendors have
been forwarded to IEAL, now under contract to maintain and update the
system. Thank you for your help in bringing the matter to a close.

Sincerely,
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Richard E. Johnson
TAP A-11 Manager
Generic Issues Branch
Division of Safety Technology
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: P. Strom, 1 Labs
P. Rich, WUT,
S. Yanichko, t'estinghouse
J. Quinn, IEA
C. Negin, IEA
G. Slaughter, ORNL
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